EVERYCNE IS BNTITLED

The Village of Hilbert, at its September 11, 2018 meeting reaffirmed its commitment
to promote fair housing opportunities for persons regardless of race, religion, sex,
marital status, status as a victim of domestic or sexual abuse, color, age, sexual
orientation, ancestry, familial status (including children under the age of 18 living
with parents or legal custodians, pregnant women, and people securing custody of
children under the age of 18), disability, national origin and lawful source of income.
The Village also reminds realtors and lenders of the importance of fair housing
practices.

If you believe you have been discriminated against in your pursuit for housing, you
are encouraged to contact the Wisconsin Equal Rights Division at 608/266-6860.
Complaint forms from the Division are also available at the Village Hall in English
and Spanish.




